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Dr. Sultana N. Nahar 

Department of Astronomy 

The Ohio State University 

140 West 18th Avenue 

McPherson Laboratory 

Columbus 

OH 43210, USA 

 

 

Dear Dr. Sultana Nahar, 

 

I am pleased to know the possibility of your spending a few weeks on 

research and related work at Dhaka University. For us November and 

December are good time. 

 

We would like to invite you to give a talk on your on-going research 

on RESONANT THERANOSTICS: XRAYS OF HEAVY ELEMENTS FOR 

BIOMEDICAL APPLICATIONS at our department at a time suitable to yourself. 

I am sure our students will be very much benefitted by your talk on this subject" 

 

 

 
Dr. K Siddique-e Rabbani 

 

Professor K Siddique-e Rabbani 

Chairperson 

Department of Biomedical Physics & 

Technology 
Dhaka University  

Dhaka – 1000, Bangladesh 

 

Tel: 880-2-9661900 Ext 7011, Mobile:  880-1817-022-834, Fax: 880-2-8615583, email: rabbani@du.ac.bd 

 

অধ্যাপক খ া, সিসিক-ই-রব্বানী 
খেয়ারপািসন, 
বায়য়ায়মসিয়কল সিসিক্স এন্ি খেকয়নালিী সবভাগ 

ঢাকা সবশ্বসবদ্যালয় 

ঢাকা- ১০০০, বাাংলায়দ্শ  


